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July 6, 1999

Ms. Zelia Chueke
227 East Enid Drive
Key Biscayne, Florida 33149

Dear Ms. Chueke,

Thank you for the outstanding concert presented by you and Maestro Isaac Chueke with the
International Chamber Orchestra at Donnell last Saturday afternoon. It was a tremendous
concert. You and the orchestra played a marvelous program beautifully under Mr. Chueke's
baton to an extremely enthusiastic and most appreciative audience. We received numerous
compliments from the audience on the concert. Please convey my appreciation to the orchestra

and [saac Chueke for their amazing work. It was a pleasure to have such gifted musicians
perform on our series and I hope you will return again.

Best wishes for your continued success.

Sincerely,
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Anne Hofmann
Chief Librarian



